

Ref. No. 2020/322 November 17, 2020

Lisa Gjessing Para Taekwondo World Champion

1st WT Gender Equity and Women Leadership Forum

Dear Lisa.

I wish you and your family well, and hope that this letter finds you in good spirit and health.

It is my pleasure to inform you that World Taekwondo will be organising the 1st WT Gender Equity and Women Leadership Forum on November 27-28, 2020. We are pleased to organise this meaningful Forum together with the Saudi Arabian Olympic Committee.

Through the Forum, World Taekwondo will present its roadmap and programmes in fulfilling gender equity and women leadership. We believe that the WT programmes will fulfill the IOC's Olympic Agenda 2020 and 25 gender equality recommendations, UN's Sustainability Development Goals, and WT's Sustainability Strategy. We also look forward to hearing about the Saudi Vision 2030. During my video conference with IOC President Thomas Bach a week ago, he confirmed that he will be sending a congratulatory video message.

I would hereby like to invite you as a guest speaker at the 1st WT Gender Equity and Women Leadership Forum, on the topic of "Women in Para Taekwondo". I believe that the Forum deserves to hear about your inspirational journey to overcome adversity through Taekwondo.

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to your positive response.

Sincerely yours,

Chungwon Chone
Chungwon Chone

President